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Afterland Apr 02 2020 Children of Men meets The Handmaid's Tale in this "smartly written" and "splendid" thriller about how far a mother
will go to protect her son from a hostile world transformed by the absence of men (Stephen King). Most of the men are dead. Three years
after the pandemic known as The Manfall, governments still hold and life continues—but a world run by women isn't always a better place.
Twelve-year-old Miles is one of the last boys alive, and his mother, Cole, will protect him at all costs. On the run after a horrific act of
violence-and pursued by Cole's own ruthless sister, Billie—all Cole wants is to raise her kid somewhere he won't be preyed on as a
reproductive resource or a sex object or a stand-in son. Someplace like home. To get there, Cole and Miles must journey across a changed
America in disguise as mother and daughter. From a military base in Seattle to a luxury bunker, from an anarchist commune in Salt Lake City
to a roaming cult that's all too ready to see Miles as the answer to their prayers, the two race to stay ahead at every step . . . even as
Billie and her sinister crew draw closer. A sharply feminist, high-stakes thriller from award-winning author Lauren Beukes, Afterland
brilliantly blends psychological suspense, American noir, and science fiction into an adventure all its own—and perfect for our times.
Parallel Feb 22 2022 What if you woke up to a new life every day? A collision of universes leaves Abby living two lives at once - and
sharing them with her own double. Two worlds. Two guys. Two selves. How will she stay in control?
Falling into the Black Jul 18 2021 Ten years ago we said goodbye. I left the world I knew to create a new life for myself. Away from the
lies. Away from the pain. It was all going as planned until a friend asked for help with her club. The business was liberating. The company
was intoxicating. Two masked men became my euphoria. One was a player deep in the game. A teacher both intimately and figuratively. The
other was a quiet director. A man who tempted me with his stares and set me on fire with his dark whispers. His secrecy excited me, bringing
me to levels I've never imagined. I thought we were playing a game, but little did I know he knew exactly who I was. I just wish I figured
out his true identity before I fell for his best friend. * Falling into the Black is a standalone novel with an HEA.
This Is All I Got Nov 09 2020 A NEW YORK TIMES NOTABLE BOOK • From an award-winning journalist, a poignant and gripping immersion in the
life of a young, homeless single mother amid her quest to find stability and shelter in the richest city in America LONGLISTED FOR THE
PEN/JEAN STEIN BOOK AWARD • “Riveting . . . a remarkable feat of reporting.”—The New York Times Camila is twenty-two years old and a new
mother. She has no family to rely on, no partner, and no home. Despite her intelligence and determination, the odds are firmly stacked
against her. In this extraordinary work of literary reportage, Lauren Sandler chronicles a year in Camila’s life—from the birth of her son
to his first birthday—as she navigates the labyrinth of poverty and homelessness in New York City. In her attempts to secure a safe place to
raise her son and find a measure of freedom in her life, Camila copes with dashed dreams, failed relationships, the desolation of
abandonment, and miles of red tape with grit, humor, and uncanny resilience. Every day, more than forty-five million Americans attempt to
survive below the poverty line. Every night, nearly sixty thousand people sleep in New York City-run shelters, 40 percent of them children.
In This Is All I Got, Sandler brings this deeply personal issue to life, vividly depicting one woman's hope and despair and her steadfast
determination to change her life despite the myriad setbacks she encounters. This Is All I Got is a rare feat of reporting and a dramatic
story of survival. Sandler’s candid and revealing account also exposes the murky boundaries between a journalist and her subject when it
becomes impossible to remain a dispassionate observer. She has written a powerful and unforgettable indictment of a system that is often
indifferent to the needs of those it serves, and that sometimes seems designed to fail. Praise for This Is All I Got “A rich, sociologically
valuable work that’s more gripping, and more devastating, than fiction.”—Booklist “Vivid, heartbreaking. . . . Readers will be moved by this
harrowing and impassioned call for change.”—Publishers Weekly “A closely observed chronicle . . . Sandler displays her journalistic talent
by unerringly presenting this dire situation. . . . An impressive blend of dispassionate reporting, pungent condemnation of public welfare,
and gritty humanity.” —Kirkus Reviews
Beautiful Bastard Sep 27 2019 An ambitious intern. A perfectionist executive. And a whole lot of name calling. Whip-smart, hardworking, and
on her way to an MBA, Chloe Mills has only one problem: her boss, Bennett Ryan. He’s exacting, blunt, inconsiderate—and completely
irresistible. A Beautiful Bastard. Bennett has returned to Chicago from France to take a vital role in his family’s massive media business.
He never expected that the assistant who’d been helping him from abroad was the gorgeous, innocently provocative—completely
infuriating—creature he now has to see every day. Despite the rumors, he’s never been one for a workplace hookup. But Chloe’s so tempting
he’s willing to bend the rules—or outright smash them—if it means he can have her. All over the office As their appetites for one another
increase to a breaking point, Bennett and Chloe must decide exactly what they’re willing to lose in order to win each other. Originally only
available online as The Office by tby789—and garnering over 2 million reads on fanfiction sites—Beautiful Bastard has been extensively
updated for re-release.
Free to Fall Oct 01 2022 In a near-future world where everyone is controlled by their smartphones, sixteen-year-old Rory Vaughn suddenly
begins listening to the voice within--which kids are taught to ignore--and discovers a terrible plot at the heart of the corporation that
Delirium Oct 09 2020 The first book in Lauren Oliver’s New York Times bestselling trilogy about forbidden love, revolution, and the power
to choose. In an alternate United States, love has been declared a dangerous disease, and the government forces everyone who reaches
eighteen to have a procedure called the Cure. Living with her aunt, uncle, and cousins in Portland, Maine, Lena Haloway is very much looking
forward to being cured and living a safe, predictable life. She watched love destroy her mother and isn't about to make the same mistake.
But with ninety-five days left until her treatment, Lena meets enigmatic Alex, a boy from the Wilds who lives under the government's radar.
What will happen if they do the unthinkable and fall in love?
Mouse's First Fall May 28 2022 Lauren Thompson and Bucket Erdogan show what makes fall so much fun in Classic Board Book edition of Mouse's
First Fall! One cool day Mouse and Minka venture out to play. From leaves of all colors—red, yellow, orange to brown—to leaves of all shapes
and sizes—Mouse learns what makes fall such a special season! Before their fun, fall day is over, Mouse takes a big "leap!" Now featuring
the newly redesigned Classic Board Book logo, this sturdy book is perfect for little ones learning about the seasons!
The Lauren Oliver Collection Mar 26 2022 From Lauren Oliver, New York Times bestselling author of the Delirium trilogy, comes a collection
of three outstanding standalone teen novels. Before I Fall: With this stunning debut novel, Lauren Oliver emerged as one of today's foremost
authors of young adult fiction. After she dies in a car crash, Samantha relives the day of her death seven times, trying desperately to
change the outcome, until she discovers that the way to save herself might be to save someone else. Named to numerous state reading lists,
this novel was also recognized as a Best Book of the Year by The Daily Beast, NPR, and Publishers Weekly, among others. Panic: In this
contemporary teen novel, a group of teens enters a high-stakes game with the hope of winning a chance at a better life. This is an
extraordinary story of fear, friendship, courage, and hope that Kirkus Reviews says "will have readers up until the wee hours," E. Lockhart,
author of We Were Liars, calls this novel "a thrill a minute." Vanishing Girls: Lauren Oliver's latest novel delivers a gripping story about
two sisters inexorably altered by a terrible accident. Dara and Nick used to be inseparable, but that was before the accident that left
Dara's beautiful face scarred and the two sisters totally estranged. When Dara vanishes on her birthday, Nick thinks Dara is just playing
around. But another girl has vanished, too, and Nick becomes increasingly convinced that the two disappearances are linked.
Falling Into Love with You Dec 31 2019
Darker Water Jun 04 2020 After another painful breakup, Laney Temple finally understands that love is a fairytale and sex rarely comes with
a happy ending. She's too busy for it right now anyway0́4she has a business to run, art to create, and candy to crush. Sure, eventually

she'll be ready to switch from her plastic-or-silicon lover to a flesh-and-blood one. But before that happens, she needs to be sure she
won't feel any of those annoying emotions that make her heart do things it wasn't meant to do...Like breakCarson Bennett is completely
upfront about what he wants, and it has nothing to do with Laney's heart. Her lips? Hell yeah. Other parts of her body? You better f*cking
believe it. But her heart? Nope, not even a little. Until it does...a lot. But having feelings for someone isn't allowed. It's the kind of
thing you're supposed to push down deep and cover up with one-night stands, sarcasm, and booze...Like secretsTwo people want the same
thing0́4a commitment to nothing more than great sex in a bunch of different positions. Simple. Enjoyable. A win-win. Problem is, those two
people have families and fears and pain that spill into every moment of their lives, control what they do and who they are. And if either
Carson or Laney can't free themselves from the past, they'll both be pulled under by it.**DARKER WATER is a standalone contemporary romance
(no cliffhanger)
Love and Other Words May 04 2020 After a decade apart, childhood sweethearts reconnect by chance in New York Times bestselling author
Christina Lauren’s touching, romantic novel Love and Other Words…how many words will it take for them to figure out where it all went wrong?
The story of the heart can never be unwritten. Macy Sorensen is settling into an ambitious if emotionally tepid routine: work hard as a new
pediatrics resident, plan her wedding to an older, financially secure man, keep her head down and heart tucked away. But when she runs into
Elliot Petropoulos—the first and only love of her life—the careful bubble she’s constructed begins to dissolve. Once upon a time, Elliot was
Macy’s entire world—growing from her gangly bookish friend into the man who coaxed her heart open again after the loss of her mother...only
to break it on the very night he declared his love for her. Told in alternating timelines between Then and Now, teenage Elliot and Macy grow
from friends to much more—spending weekends and lazy summers together in a house outside of San Francisco devouring books, sharing favorite
words, and talking through their growing pains and triumphs. As adults, they have become strangers to one another until their chance
reunion. Although their memories are obscured by the agony of what happened that night so many years ago, Elliot will come to understand the
truth behind Macy’s decade-long silence, and will have to overcome the past and himself to revive her faith in the possibility of an allconsuming love.
All Things New Feb 10 2021 Jessa Gray has always felt broken inside; after a severe accident leaves her damaged on the outside, she can no
longer pretend she's okay. Relevant, relatable and uplifting, ALL THINGS NEW celebrates the transforming power of hope. This Youth Group
Edition contains discussion questions suitable for middle school and high school church youth groups
Red Girl, Blue Boy Mar 02 2020 Enjoy Red Girl, Blue Boy and the other standalone titles in Bloomsbury's contemporary If Only romance line
centered around an impossible problem: you always want what you can't have! Sixteen-year-old Katie and Drew really shouldn't get along.
After all, her father is the Republican nominee for President of the United States while his mother is at the top of the Democratic ticket.
But when Katie and Drew are thrown together in a joint interview on a morning talk show, they can't ignore the chemistry between them. With
an entire nation tuned into and taking sides in your parents' fight, and the knowledge that--ultimately--someone has to lose, how can you
fall in love with the one person you're supposed to hate? This title in the If Only line is a frank and funny romance that shows how sparks
fly when opposites attract.
Our Short History Jan 12 2021 “Lauren Grodstein breaks your heart, then miraculously pieces it back together so it’s bigger—and
stronger—than before.” —Celeste Ng, author of Everything I Never Told You How can a woman learn to let go of the people she loves the most?
Karen Neulander, a successful New York political consultant and single mother, has always been fiercely protective of her son, Jacob, now
six. She’s had to be: when Jacob’s father, Dave, found out Karen was pregnant and made it clear that fatherhood wasn’t in his plans, Karen
walked out of the relationship, never telling Dave her intention was to raise their child alone. But now Jake is asking to meet his dad, and
with good reason: Karen is dying. When she finally calls her ex, she’s shocked to find Dave ecstatic about the son he never knew he had.
First, he can’t meet Jake fast enough, and then he can’t seem to leave him alone. Karen quickly grows anxious as she watches Dave insinuate
himself into Jake’s life just as her own strength and hold on Jake grow more tenuous. As she struggles to play out her last days in the
“right” way for Jake, Karen wrestles with the knowledge that the only thing she cannot bring herself to do for her son—let his father become
a permanent part of his life—is the thing he needs from her the most. With heart-wrenching poignancy, unexpected wit, and mordant humor,
Lauren Grodstein has created an unforgettable story about parenthood, sacrifice, and life itself.
Broken Things Dec 23 2021 With all the intensity and whiplash turns of Sharp Objects and One of Us Is Lying, this engrossing psychological
thriller by New York Times bestselling author Lauren Oliver is an unforgettable, mesmerizing tale of exquisite obsession, spoiled innocence,
and impossible friendships. It’s been five years since Summer Marks was brutally murdered in the woods. Everyone thinks Mia and Brynn killed
their best friend. That driven by their obsession with a novel called The Way into Lovelorn the three girls had imagined themselves into the
magical world where their fantasies became twisted, even deadly. The only thing is: they didn’t do it. On the anniversary of Summer’s death,
a seemingly insignificant discovery resurrects the mystery and pulls Mia and Brynn back together once again. But as the lines begin to blur
between past and present and fiction and reality, the girls must confront what really happened in the woods all those years ago—no matter
how monstrous.
The Honey-Don't List Nov 21 2021 From the New York Times bestselling author behind the “joyful, warm, touching” (Jasmine Guillory, New York
Times bestselling author) The Unhoneymooners comes a delightfully charming love story about what happens when two assistants tasked with
keeping a rocky relationship from explosion start to feel sparks of their own. Carey Duncan has worked for home remodeling and design gurus
Melissa and Rusty Tripp for nearly a decade. A country girl at heart, Carey started in their first store at sixteen, and—more than anyone
would suspect—has helped them build an empire. With a new show and a book about to launch, the Tripps are on the verge of superstardom.
There’s only one problem: America’s favorite couple can’t stand each other. James McCann, MIT graduate and engineering genius, was
originally hired as a structural engineer, but the job isn’t all he thought it’d be. The last straw? Both he and Carey must go on book tour
with the Tripps and keep the wheels from falling off the proverbial bus. Unfortunately, neither of them is in any position to quit. Carey
needs health insurance, and James has been promised the role of a lifetime if he can just keep the couple on track for a few more weeks.
While road-tripping with the Tripps up the West Coast, Carey and James vow to work together to keep their bosses’ secrets hidden, and their
own jobs secure. But if they stop playing along—and start playing for keeps—they may have the chance to build something beautiful together…
From the “hilariously zany and heartfelt” (Booklist) Christina Lauren comes a romantic comedy that proves if it’s broke, you might as well
fix it.
Falling Out of Hate with You Aug 07 2020 I've tried to like Adrian Savage, the mercurial frontman for Fugitive Summer, while serving as his
band's opening act on tour. We're stuck together for three months, after all. And I'm well aware I'm lucky to be here. But it's proved
impossible. He's far too rude and dismissive a guy to get along with. And way too good at getting under my skin. In fact, at this point, I
think it's fair to say I downright hate his guts.Global thirst trap that he is, though, I'm finding it extremely difficult not to want to
jump Savage's bones, despite how much he infuriates me. I hate myself for it. But my body is going rogue on me. It doesn't matter, though.
I'm determined to resist him. In fact, what I've decided is that, as long as I'm here and stuck with him, I'm not only going to give Savage
the sound tongue lashing nobody else around here has the balls to deliver, I'm going to bring that bad boy to his knees.
Yellow Time Aug 19 2021 "A lyrical ode to that magical time in autumn when the leaves turn yellow"-Before I Fall Jul 30 2022 After she dies in a car crash, teenaged Samantha relives the day of her death over and over again until, on the
seventh day, she finally discovers a way to save herself.
Send for Me Nov 29 2019 A NEW YORK TIMES NOTABLE BOOK • NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • An achingly beautiful work of historical fiction that
moves between Germany on the eve of World War II and present-day Wisconsin, unspooling a thread of love, longing, and the powerful bonds of
family. • A TODAY SHOW #ReadWithJenna BOOK CLUB PICK! Based on the author’s own family letters, Send for Me tells the story of Annelise, a
young woman in prewar Germany. Growing up working at her parents’ popular bakery, she's always imagined a future full of delicious
possibilities. Despite rumors that anti-Jewish sentiment is on the rise, Annelise and her parents can’t quite believe that it will affect
them; they’re hardly religious. But as she falls in love, marries, and gives birth to her daughter, the dangers grow closer. Soon Annelise
and her husband are given the chance to leave for America, but they must go without her parents, whose future and safety are uncertain. Two
generations later in a small Midwestern city, Annelise’s granddaughter, Clare, is a young woman newly in love. But when she stumbles upon a
trove of the letters her great-grandmother wrote from Germany after Annelise's departure, she sees the history of her family’s sacrifices in
a new light, leading her to question whether she can still honor the past while planning for her future.
Mouse Loves School Oct 21 2021 Hiding inside a backpack, Mouse spends the day at school, discovering colors, letters, numbers, and his
favorite thing--friends.
When in French Apr 26 2022 A language barrier is no match for love. Lauren Collins discovered this firsthand when, in her early thirties,
she moved to London and fell for a Frenchman named Olivier—a surprising turn of events for someone who didn’t have a passport until she was
in college. But what does it mean to love someone in a second language? Collins wonders, as her relationship with Olivier continues to grow
entirely in English. Are there things she doesn’t understand about Olivier, having never spoken to him in his native tongue? Does “I love
you” even mean the same thing as “je t’aime”? When the couple, newly married, relocates to Francophone Geneva, Collins—fearful of one day
becoming "a Borat of a mother" who doesn’t understand her own kids—decides to answer her questions for herself by learning French. When in
French is a laugh-out-loud funny and surprising memoir about the lengths we go to for love, as well as an exploration across culture and

history into how we learn languages—and what they say about who we are. Collins grapples with the complexities of the French language,
enduring excruciating role-playing games with her classmates at a Swiss language school and accidently telling her mother-in-law that she’s
given birth to a coffee machine. In learning French, Collins must wrestle with the very nature of French identity and society—which, it
turns out, is a far cry from life back home in North Carolina. Plumbing the mysterious depths of humanity’s many forms of language, Collins
describes with great style and wicked humor the frustrations, embarrassments, surprises, and, finally, joys of learning—and living
in—French.
Rooms Sep 07 2020 The New York Times bestselling author of Before I Fall and the Delirium trilogy makes her brilliant adult debut with this
mesmerizing story in the tradition of The Lovely Bones, Her Fearful Symmetry, and The Ocean at the End of the Lane—a tale of family, ghosts,
secrets, and mystery, in which the lives of the living and the dead intersect in shocking, surprising, and moving ways. Wealthy Richard
Walker has just died, leaving behind his country house full of rooms packed with the detritus of a lifetime. His estranged family—bitter exwife Caroline, troubled teenage son Trenton, and unforgiving daughter Minna—have arrived for their inheritance. But the Walkers are not
alone. Prim Alice and the cynical Sandra, long dead former residents bound to the house, linger within its claustrophobic walls. Jostling
for space, memory, and supremacy, they observe the family, trading barbs and reminiscences about their past lives. Though their voices
cannot be heard, Alice and Sandra speak through the house itself—in the hiss of the radiator, a creak in the stairs, the dimming of a light
bulb. The living and dead are each haunted by painful truths that will soon surface with explosive force. When a new ghost appears, and
Trenton begins to communicate with her, the spirit and human worlds collide—with cataclysmic results. Elegantly constructed and brilliantly
paced, Rooms is an enticing and imaginative ghost story and a searing family drama that is as haunting as it is resonant.
The Magnificent Monsters of Cedar Street Jul 26 2019 From the bestselling author of E. B. White Read-Aloud Honor Book Liesl & Po comes a
timely and relevant adventure story about monsters of all kinds—and a girl brave enough to save them. Cordelia Clay loves the work she and
her father do together: saving and healing the remarkable creatures around Boston at the end of the nineteenth century. Their home on Cedar
Street is full to the brim with dragons, squelches, and diggles, and Cordelia loves every one of them. But their work must be kept
secret—others aren’t welcoming to outsiders and immigrants, so what would the people of Boston do to the creatures they call “monsters”? One
morning, Cordelia awakens to discover that her father has disappeared—along with nearly all the monsters. With only a handful of clues and a
cryptic note to guide her, Cordelia must set off to find out what happened to her father, with the help of her new friend Gregory, Iggy the
farting filch, a baby dragon, and a small zuppy (zombie puppy, that is).
Before I Fall Aug 31 2022 Like Adam Silvera's They Both Die at the End and Colleen Hoover's It Ends with Us, Before I Fall raises thoughtprovoking questions about love, death, and how one person's life can affect so many others. With this stunning debut novel, New York Times
bestselling author Lauren Oliver emerged as one of today's foremost authors of young adult fiction. For popular high school senior Samantha
Kingston, February 12—"Cupid Day"—should be one big party, a day of valentines and roses and the privileges that come with being at the top
of the social pyramid. And it is…until she dies in a terrible accident that night. However, she still wakes up the next morning. In fact,
Sam lives the last day of her life seven times, until she realizes that by making even the slightest changes, she may hold more power than
she ever imagined. Before I Fall is now a major motion picture Zoey Deutch, Halston Sage, and Kian Lawley. Named to numerous state reading
lists, the novel was also recognized as a Best Book of the Year by Amazon, Barnes & Noble, The Daily Beast, NPR, and Publishers Weekly.
Meant to Be Jan 24 2022 A girl with it all planned out discovers a romance she never expected in this funny debut about a class trip to
London that HelloGiggles.com says you’ll love “if you’re into swoony romances with a little bit of history thrown in.” This spring break,
Julia's rules are about to get defenestrated (SAT word: to be thrown from a window) when she's partnered with her personal nemesis, classclown Jason, on a school trip to London. After one wild party, Julia starts receiving romantic texts . . . from an unknown number! Jason
promises to help discover the identity of her mysterious new suitor if she agrees to break a few rules along the way. And thus begins a wild
goose chase through London, leading Julia closer and closer to the biggest surprise of all: true love. Because sometimes the things you
least expect are the most meant to be. *** "Readers of Jennifer E. Smith and Stephanie Perkins will revel in this debate about love ruled by
the stars or as a matter of the heart." --Shelf Awareness "Fun, fresh and irresistibly romantic. STB (SURE to be) loved!" --Sarah Mlynowski
“Star-crossed characters, hilarious dialogue, and a perfect London setting. I loved Meant to Be!” –Robin Benway, author of Emmy & Oliver
Autoboyography Oct 28 2019 “This book is epic.” —Cosmopolitan “A hopeful and moving love story.” —Publishers Weekly Fangirl meets Simon vs.
the Homo Sapiens Agenda in this “sensitive and complex” (BCCB) coming-of-age novel from New York Times bestselling author Christina Lauren
about two boys who fall in love in a writing class—one from a progressive family and the other from a conservative religious community.
Three years ago, Tanner Scott’s family relocated from California to Utah, a move that nudged the bisexual teen temporarily back into the
closet. Now, with one semester of high school to go, and no obstacles between him and out-of-state college freedom, Tanner plans to coast
through his remaining classes and clear out of Utah. But when his best friend Autumn dares him to take Provo High’s prestigious
Seminar—where honor roll students diligently toil to draft a book in a semester—Tanner can’t resist going against his better judgment and
having a go, if only to prove to Autumn how silly the whole thing is. Writing a book in four months sounds simple. Four months is an
eternity. It turns out, Tanner is only partly right: four months is a long time. After all, it takes only one second for him to notice
Sebastian Brother, the Mormon prodigy who sold his own Seminar novel the year before and who now mentors the class. And it takes less than a
month for Tanner to fall completely in love with him.
By Any Other Name Jun 24 2019 From # 1 New York Times bestselling author Lauren Kate comes an enemies-to-lovers romance about an editor,
her bestselling author, and one life-changing secret. What she doesn't know about love could fill a book. With a successful career as a
romance editor, and an engagement to a man who checks off all ninety-nine boxes on her carefully curated list, Lanie's more than good. She's
killing it. Then she’s given the opportunity of a lifetime: to work with world-renowned author and her biggest inspiration in love and
life—the Noa Callaway. All Lanie has to do is cure Noa's writer's block and she'll get the promotion she's always dreamed of. Simple, right?
But there's a reason no one has ever seen or spoken to the mysterious Noa Calloway. And that reason will rock Lanie’s world. It will call
into question everything she thought she knew. When she finally tosses her ninety-nine expectations to the wind, Lanie may just discover
that love By Any Other Name can still be as sweet.
The Unhoneymooners Sep 19 2021 THE INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER! Starred reviews from Kirkus Reviews * Publishers Weekly * Library
Journal Named a “Must-Read” by TODAY, Us Weekly, Bustle, BuzzFeed, Goodreads, Entertainment Weekly, Publishers Weekly, Southern Living, Book
Riot, Woman’s Day, The Toronto Star, and more! For two sworn enemies, anything can happen during the Hawaiian trip of a lifetime—maybe even
love—in this romantic comedy from the New York Times bestselling authors of Roomies. Olive Torres is used to being the unlucky twin: from
inexplicable mishaps to a recent layoff, her life seems to be almost comically jinxed. By contrast, her sister Ami is an eternal
champion...she even managed to finance her entire wedding by winning a slew of contests. Unfortunately for Olive, the only thing worse than
constant bad luck is having to spend the wedding day with the best man (and her nemesis), Ethan Thomas. Olive braces herself for wedding
hell, determined to put on a brave face, but when the entire wedding party gets food poisoning, the only people who aren’t affected are
Olive and Ethan. Suddenly there’s a free honeymoon up for grabs, and Olive will be damned if Ethan gets to enjoy paradise solo. Agreeing to
a temporary truce, the pair head for Maui. After all, ten days of bliss is worth having to assume the role of loving newlyweds, right? But
the weird thing is...Olive doesn’t mind playing pretend. In fact, the more she pretends to be the luckiest woman alive, the more it feels
like she might be. With Christina Lauren’s “uniquely hilarious and touching voice” (Entertainment Weekly), The Unhoneymooners is a romance
for anyone who has ever felt unlucky in love.
Let the Rain Fall Jun 28 2022 Let The Rain Fall is a collection of poems and prose by Lauren Cohen that are a cathartic expression of the
struggles occurring within modern society and humanity's existential dilemmas. Her words tell stories often difficult to articulate; stories
of pain and grief, healing and growth, oppression and liberation, and light and love. These stories are portrayed through the lens of
Lauren's perceptions of her own struggles and those of her friends, people in the community, and the world as a whole. Lauren creates poetic
tension that invites the reader to immerse themselves in these universal existential challenges. Despite the dark clouds and menacing storms
as the rain falls, eventually the sun breaks through, and with light, we find our way home to a place of healing and growth.
Free to Fall Nov 02 2022 From the author of Parallel comes a high-stakes romantic puzzler set in a near-future where everyone's life is
seamlessly orchestrated by personal electronic devices. Imaginative and thrilling, this fast-paced story with two starred reviews is not to
be missed. Fast-forward to a time when Apple and Google have been replaced by Gnosis, a monolith corporation that has developed the most
life-changing technology to ever hit the market: Lux, an app that flawlessly optimizes decision-making for the best personal results. Just
like everyone else, sixteen-year-old Rory Vaughn knows the key to a happy, healthy life is to follow what Lux recommends. When she's
accepted to the elite boarding school Theden Academy, her future happiness seems all the more assured. But once on campus, something feels
wrong beneath the polished surface of her prestigious dream school. Then she meets North, a handsome townie who doesn't use Lux, and begins
to fall for him and his outsider way of life. Soon, Rory is going against Lux's recommendations, listening instead to the inner voice that
everyone has been taught to ignore—a choice that leads her to uncover a truth neither she nor the world ever saw coming.
Twice in a Blue Moon Apr 14 2021 From the New York Times bestselling author of The Unhoneymooners and the “delectable, moving”
(Entertainment Weekly) My Favorite Half-Night Stand comes a modern love story about what happens when your first love reenters your life
when you least expect it… Sam Brandis was Tate Jones’s first: Her first love. Her first everything. Including her first heartbreak. During a

whirlwind two-week vacation abroad, Sam and Tate fell for each other in only the way that first loves do: sharing all of their hopes,
dreams, and deepest secrets along the way. Sam was the first, and only, person that Tate—the long-lost daughter of one of the world’s
biggest film stars—ever revealed her identity to. So when it became clear her trust was misplaced, her world shattered for good. Fourteen
years later, Tate, now an up-and-coming actress, only thinks about her first love every once in a blue moon. When she steps onto the set of
her first big break, he’s the last person she expects to see. Yet here Sam is, the same charming, confident man she knew, but even more
alluring than she remembered. Forced to confront the man who betrayed her, Tate must ask herself if it’s possible to do the wrong thing for
the right reason… and whether “once in a lifetime” can come around twice. With Christina Lauren’s signature “beautifully written and
remarkably compelling” (Sarah J. Maas, New York Times bestselling author) prose and perfect for fans of Emily Giffin and Jennifer Weiner,
Twice in a Blue Moon is an unforgettable and moving novel of young love and second chances.
Panic May 16 2021 From New York Times bestselling author Lauren Oliver comes a captivating, thrilling novel of fear, friendship, courage,
and hope that will leave readers gasping for air. Now a television series on Prime Video, starring Olivia Welch, Mike Faist, Jessica Sula,
Enrique Murciano, Camron Jones, and Ray Nicholson! E. Lockhart, author of We Were Liars, calls Panic "a thrill a minute." Kirkus says: "Will
have readers up until the wee hours," School Library Journal raves: "Fast-paced and captivating." Panic began as so many things do in Carp,
a poor town of twelve thousand people in the middle of nowhere: because it was summer, and there was nothing else to do. Heather never
thought she would compete in panic, a legendary game played by graduating seniors. She'd never thought of herself as fearless, the kind of
person who would fight to stand out. But when she finds something, and someone, to fight for, she will discover that she is braver than she
ever thought. Dodge has never been afraid of panic. His secret will fuel him, and get him all the way through the game; he's sure of it. But
what he doesn't know is that he's not the only one with a secret. Everyone has something to play for. For Heather and Dodge, the game will
bring new alliances, unexpected revelations, and the possibility of first love for each of them—and the knowledge that sometimes the very
things we fear are those we need the most. Read the book that inspired the series, which the New York Times described as “Reminiscent of
‘The Hunger Games’ but grounded in the real world.”
After I Do Jun 16 2021 From the New York Times bestselling author of The Seven Husbands of Evelyn Hugo “A seductive twist on the timeless
tale of a couple trying to rediscover love in a marriage brought low by the challenges of domestic togetherness…touching, perceptive, and
achingly honest.” —Beatriz Williams, New York Times bestselling author When Lauren and Ryan’s marriage reaches the breaking point, they come
up with an unconventional plan. They decide to take a year off in the hopes of finding a way to fall in love again. One year apart, and only
one rule: they cannot contact each other. Aside from that, anything goes. Lauren embarks on a journey of self-discovery, quickly finding
that her friends and family have their own ideas about the meaning of marriage. These influences, as well as her own healing process and the
challenges of living apart from Ryan, begin to change Lauren’s ideas about monogamy and marriage. She starts to question: When you can have
romance without loyalty and commitment without marriage, when love and lust are no longer tied together, what do you value? What are you
willing to fight for? This is a love story about what happens when the love fades. It’s about staying in love, seizing love, forsaking love,
and committing to love with everything you’ve got. And above all, After I Do is the story of a couple caught up in an old game—and searching
for a new road to happily ever after.
Within These Wicked Walls Jan 30 2020 "An intricate magic system, a grimly humorous Black heroine, AND a heart-thumping romance? This book
leaves nothing wanting." - Jordan Ifueko, New York Times bestselling author of Raybearer Andromeda is a debtera—an exorcist hired to cleanse
households of the Evil Eye. She would be hired, that is, if her mentor hadn’t thrown her out before she could earn her license. Now her only
hope of steady work is to find a Patron—a rich, well-connected individual who will vouch for her abilities. When a handsome young heir named
Magnus Rorschach reaches out to hire her, she takes the job without question. Never mind that he’s rude and demanding and eccentric, that
the contract comes with a number of outlandish rules... and that almost a dozen debtera had quit before her. If Andromeda wants to earn a
living, she has no choice. But she quickly realizes this is a job like no other, with horrifying manifestations at every turn, and that
Magnus is hiding far more than she has been trained for. Death is the most likely outcome if she stays, the reason every debtera before her
quit. But leaving Magnus to live out his curse alone isn’t an option because—heaven help her—she’s fallen for him. Stunningly romantic,
Lauren Blackwood's heartstopping debut, Within These Wicked Walls, ushers in an exciting new fantasy voice. "Fierce, eerie and heartfelt...
a romantic and spine-chilling reimagining of a classic. I loved every creepy, swoon-worthy moment of it." - Laura E. Weymouth, author of The
Light Between Worlds
Waterfall Mar 14 2021 From the #1 New York Times bestselling author of the FALLEN series comes WATERFALL, a novel about love, betrayal, and
epic consequences—a world-altering tale told by a girl whose tears have the power to raise the lost continent of Atlantis. This second novel
in the Teardrop series is intensely romantic, with strong, hot main characters caught up in a thrilling fantastical love triangle. For
readers who love Lauren Kate and the worlds of Alyson Noël, P. C. Cast, Maggie Stiefvater, and Veronica Rossi. Eureka’s tears have flooded
the earth, and now Atlantis is rising, bringing with it its evil king, Atlas. Eureka is the only one who can stop him, but first she must
learn how to fight. She travels across the ocean with Cat, her family, and Ander, the gorgeous and mysterious Seedbearer who promises to
help her find Solon, an enigmatic lost Seedbearer who knows how to defeat Atlas. Once on land, Eureka is taunted by gossipwitches, a group
of displaced Atlantean sorceresses, and ambushed by locals struggling to survive amid the destruction her tears have wrought. And she feels
no closer to facing Atlas or saving the world when Solon lets slip that love is Ander’s weakness, and that any affection he feels toward her
makes him age faster. Trying to make sense of the dark world her sorrow has created, Eureka receives startling insight from an enchanted
pond. Her bewildering reflection reveals a soul-crushing secret: if she’s strong enough, Eureka can draw on this knowledge to defeat
Atlas—unless her broken heart is just what he needs to fuel his rising kingdom. . . . In Waterfall, Eureka has the chance to save the world.
But she’ll have to give up everything—even love.
Before I Fall Movie Tie-in Edition Dec 11 2020 This special paperback edition of the New York Times bestselling novel by award-winning
author Lauren Oliver features poster art from the major motion picture starring Zoey Deutch, Halston Sage, and Kian Lawley, as well as
special interviews about the making of the movie. Samantha Kingston has it all: looks, popularity, the perfect boyfriend. Friday, February
12, should be just another day in her charmed life. Instead, it turns out to be her last. The catch: Samantha still wakes up the next
morning. Living the last day of her life seven times during one miraculous week, she will untangle the mystery surrounding her death—and
discover the true value of everything she is in danger of losing.
The Monsters of Templeton Jul 06 2020 "The day I returned to Templeton steeped in disgrace, the fifty-foot corpse of a monster surfaced in
Lake Glimmerglass." So begins The Monsters of Templeton, a novel spanning two centuries: part a contemporary story of a girl's search for
her father, part historical novel, and part ghost story. In the wake of a disastrous love affair with her older, married archaeology
professor at Stanford, brilliant Wilhelmina Cooper arrives back at the doorstep of her hippie mother-turned-born-again-Christian's house in
Templeton, NY, a storybook town her ancestors founded that sits on the shores of Lake Glimmerglass. Upon her arrival, a prehistoric monster
surfaces in the lake bringing a feeding frenzy to the quiet town, and Willie learns she has a mystery father her mother kept secret Willie's
entire life. The beautiful, broody Willie is told that the key to her biological father's identity lies somewhere in her family's history,
so she buries herself in the research of her twisted family tree and finds more than she bargained for as a chorus of voices from the town's
past -- some sinister, all fascinating -- rise up around her to tell their side of the story. In the end, dark secrets come to light, past
and present day are blurred, and old mysteries are finally put to rest. The Monsters of Templeton is a fresh, virtuoso performance that has
placed Lauren Groff among the best writers of today.
Seducing Lauren Aug 26 2019 When he defends Lauren Cunningham from her no-good ex-husband who is trying to gain access to her trust fund,
small-town lawyer Ty Sullivan starts thinking of her as more than a client and must convince her that her mistake wasn't getting married,
but marrying the wrong guy. Original. 125,000 first printing.
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